
2024 PROPOSED BUDGET
NOTICE

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Council  for  the  Borough  of
Pitcairn,  Pennsylvania,  has
completed its proposed 2024
General  Fund  budget  and
same  shall  be  available  for
inspection by the public at the
offices of the Pitcairn Borough
Building,  609  Broadway,
Pitcairn, PA 15140. The budget
will   also  be  posted  on  the
official  Borough  website.
Council  intends  to  consider
action  on  the   proposed
Budget at its monthly meeting
on the 11 th day of December,
2023, at 6:00 o’clock P.M., in
Council  Chambers,  609
Broadway, Pitcairn, PA 15140.

Michael Bolen,
Borough Manager


